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Schedule 38 to the Minutes of 
th.e Public Hearing meeting of 
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Monday, July 18, 2016. 

-zT }b-7?>5'825 LL.L.M::Lio:~~~~~ 
This e-mail is in support of the reasoning of Onni development on Bayview to relocate Generation Daycare moving from 
its present location on Trites Road to the location on Bayview. As grandparents with three children presently in the 
Daycare we strongly support this location which has the necessary space and plenty of parking available for drop off of 
children. 

We are long time residents of Richmond and can only emphasize the importance of having this Daycare available in the 
Steveston area. We are sure Council will realize the importance of this and approve the necessary changes. 

Thank you, 

Don & Diana Adams 
701- 7995 Westminster Hwy. 
Richmond B.C. 
V6X 3YS 

Phone. (604) 821-0667 
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